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Delegates Corner:  Many thanks to Gale, our Web Coordinator, and Jenn, our Web Service Contractor for doing such a great job getting the Delegates Corner page updated.  This page is located on our Georgia Al-Anon website under the “Area Information” pull down menu.  It has links to WSO sites and documents, WSO Board of Trustee information and resume forms, Delegate Reports, and workshops and skits.  Please let me know if this page is helpful to you and members in your districts.  

January Chairperson of the Board Letter:  The Chairperson of the Board letter, Finance Committee, and Policy Committee updates from the January AFG Inc. Board of Trustees meeting are now posted on the WSO website.  These updates can be accessed under the Members pull-down menu, and clicking on Board of Trustees, or they can be accessed through our Georgia Delegate’s Corner page.  WSO literature sales were enhanced 10% above budget for 2018 primarily because of the introduction of the Intimacy in Alcoholic Relations book.  Member contributions were slightly lower than budgeted (2.3%), but were still good resulting in the third consecutive year of exceeding $1,950,000.  The change in net assets in the General Fund resulted in an operating surplus of $140,003 for 2018 due to strong literature sales, slightly reduced expenses, and income from Baltimore’s International Convention.  Most of this surplus was transferred from the General Fund into the Reserve Fund.

Safety in Al-Anon Meetings:  I hope districts are having discussions around the document released by WSO, “Let’s Talk About Safety In Al-Anon Meetings”.   Cathy O. will be conducting a workshop around this at May’s Assembly.  This document has now been posted on WSO’s website and a link to it is also available through our Delegate’s Corner page.

Area Meeting List Publishing Policy:  I hope every district has started having discussions about the Area Meeting List Publishing Policy Development Resources document that was sent out in December and again after January’s Assembly.  We will have a brief time to discuss this today and see if there is interest in Georgia developing its own publishing policy.  

Action is Attraction:  There is no growth in the comfort zone:  Everyone is encouraged to find ways to incorporate our WSC and Area theme for this year into your trusted servant positions at the Area and District level.  I want to continue with the great action our previous delegate Renelle did by scheduling individual calls with each DR after May’s Assembly.  Be thinking of questions or ideas you want to discuss, and I hope to talk with each of you sometime during the summer. 
